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News Release of September 20, 2016 

Reappraisal Firm Begins Work in the City  
 

The Contractor that is performing the reappraisal of the residential class of 
properties in the City of Alpena, Berg Assessing and Consulting, plan on 
starting inspections of houses on the north side of the City the week of 
October 3, 2016. This includes the area lying northeast of the Thunder Bay 
River and Southeast of Woodward Avenue. 
 
Letters have been mailed to all residential property owners in this area 
notifying them of the upcoming inspection.  It may take several weeks to 
complete the inspections in this area.  To ensure fair and accurate 
assessments throughout the City, property owners are asked to cooperate 
fully with the inspectors. 
 
 
If you have any questions about the process, you can contact City Assessor, 
Jeff Shea, at 989-354-1741.   
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